Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-14)

Busan, 20 October - 7 November 2014



COMMITTEE 5

Document DL/52-E 4 November 2014 English only

Committee 5 Informal discussion on election procedures

The informal group to discuss the proposed draft new resolution on procedures for the election of Secretary-General, Deputy Secretary-General and Directors of the Bureaux, met and concluded that the best way to convey the concept would be to provide the following statement, to be included in the minutes of the Plenary:

"It is desirable to improve the electoral process of the elected officials in the Union. In this regard, Council should study the issue and recommend to Member States options for implementing new procedures to improve the electoral process of Secretary-General, Deputy Secretary-General and Directors of the Bureaux. Due consideration should be given to several options such as presentations, interactive sessions, live sessions, interviews, submission of questions, through webcasting and remote participation, as well as further enhancing the election portal in the ITU website. Council is invited to initiate these studies in its 2015 session in order to implement these possible improvements."